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Dear Parents, Friends and Families 

 

It has been a truly different half term for us in schools.  I can’t believe that it’s been 7 weeks 

since we re-opened at the beginning of term and just over a month since my team and I 

started at Shirley Warren.  I just wanted to touch base with you to say thank you for your help 

and for your smiles in and around the school and to wish you all the very best for next week.  

I know that you will already have received a text today asking that you notify the school if you 

have any positive test results for Covid-19 in your household next week.  We would need to 

know your child’s name and the date of the result.  There is no need to let us know of any 

negative test results. 

 

We had a really brilliant day today in our non-uniform.  I would like to thank you so much for 

the donations for the Basics Bank – you donated £291 and I know that they will use it wisely. 

 

Another thank you – this time for the fantastic donations of food and produce for the Basics 

Bank.  It makes me very proud to be part of a community that shares so readily, when we 

know that life is not easy for anyone at the moment. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please stay safe over the holiday.  Just a reminder that the children return to school on 
Tuesday 3rd November at the usual time. My feeling now is that a two week circuit break is 
less likely – but I would advise everyone follows the news. 
 
Very best wishes from everyone at Shirley Warren 
 
 
Peter Howard 
Headteacher 
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